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Rise and Shine Club @ Walter Infant School 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We offer a breakfast club for Foundation 2, Year 1 and Year 2 children to attend between 
7:30 am and the start of the school day.  We do not provide breakfast, but the children can 
bring a snack and a drink. 
 
We offer a variety of activities, including table top games, drawing, colouring, arts & crafts 
and reading; the children are able to access the computer suite and the library, and the 
sessions are a calm, quiet and enjoyable start to the school day. 
 
The cost of the club is £5.50 per day. 
 
If you are interested, please email Mrs Karen Day our School Business Manager on 
finance@walter.wokingham.sch.uk who will register your child with School Gateway which 
is the booking and payment system used for this Club. 
 
Once you have been registered, Mrs Day will send you instructions on how to log in and 
book/pay for sessions.  If you have any queries regarding Rise & Shine Club, please email 
Mrs Day on the finance email address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Judy Wheeler 
Headteacher 
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